
GARLINGE PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY 
 

YEAR 5 CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The year 5 Christmas party will be held on the afternoon of Tuesday 17th 
December. 
 
Your child may wear their party clothes to school on the day; please may we 
request however, that this includes suitable footwear and clothing warm 
enough for outside playtimes. 
 
This year, each year 5 class will be sorting themselves into groups of 
approximately 6 and will plan their own: party food menu, table dressing and 
place mats, etc.  We will be giving the children some time this week to plan in 
their groups. We will also be reminding children not to bring in any food that 
may contain or have come into contact with nuts, as is our school policy. 
 
Your child will be able to tell you at the weekend what they will be bringing in 
for their group.  Each class teacher will award a Christmas prize to the best 
‘dressed’ Christmas theme table which will make the festivities good fun! 
 
Would you please label any food containers that you wish to be returned.  If 
your child has any food allergies that we are not already aware of, please do let 
us know before the day. 
 
Finally, we thank you for your support in making the Year 5 party a fun 
afternoon! 
 
With thanks, 
 
 
The Year 5 Teachers 


